
 

 

Montreal, St-Jerome and Ste-Therese Locals 

 

June 11, 2020 

REMINDER: 

SUMMER DAY CAMP  

(MIRABEL AND MASCOUCHE)  

FEE SUBSIDY REBATE 
 
 
 

Summer Day Camp registration at Mirabel and Mascouche has now closed. 

 

If you have received notice from Mascouche, that your child or children were 

accepted into the Summer Camp, please call our Quebec Coordinator, 

Melanie Belisle to confirm your registration:  

1-888-433-2885  

 

This will be required in order to receive the CUPW 35% fee subsidy to help 

cover your cost for summer day camp. 

 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

 

Dave Bleakney 

2nd Vice-President 
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